November 20, 1953

Dr. Kotora Hatai

Tohokee University

Institute of Geology and Paleontology
Sendai, Japan

Dear Dr, Hatai:

Thank you very much for the package of publications
which you were so kind to send to me., I am looking forward
to the time when I can sit doun and read them carefully,

At present I am working on living and fossil oysters
and hope to be able to use your publications to help me,

Very truly yours,

H. B. Stenzel

SHELYL, DEVELOPMENT COMPANY
Exploration and Production Research Division





